Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
QCAusa
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, December 8, 2020, 2:00 p.m.

PLACE: Virtual and In-Person Location, Bay Shore Baptist Church, 305 N Manhattan Ave, Tampa, FL 33609

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Seven, invites you to attend and participate in a Virtual Public Hearing (VPH) for proposed median modifications along SR 60 (Kennedy Boulevard) from West Shore Boulevard to Woodlynne Avenue in Tampa, FL, FPN: 437644-1-52-01.

Medians are proposed to be closed at: Renellie Drive, Cooper Place, Lauber Way, Krental Avenue, Hale Avenue, Beverly Avenue, Bradford Avenue

Medians are proposed to be modified to provide left turns from Kennedy Boulevard to:Hesperides Street, Clark Avenue, Sterling Avenue, Grady Avenue.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Lori Buck, Lori.Buck@dot.state.fl.us or (727)224-0511.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least Seven(7) days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Alex Henry, District Public Involvement Coordinator at 1(813)975-6405 or Alex.Henry@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Kara Van Etten, P.E., Design Project Manager, kara.vanetten@dot.state.fl.us or 1(813)975-6405.
